
 

School Council Meeting 

24th May 

Key stage 2. 

Minutes from meeting to file in SMSC folders. 

Present:  

Miss O’Hare-Chair  

Mrs Swaby  

Chris Liston  

E.G  6LW 

C.J 6LQE 

E.E 6GD 

M.M 6JM   

T.McG 5JM  

I.T 5JM 

G.T 5CH  

N.B-A 5JS 

 

Welcomes 

Register and spoke about changes since last meeting. The pupils discussed the 

success of the swimming pool and residential trips that have happened this half 

term. Many pupils giving recounts of their experiences.  

Already a win  

 The school is kept clean and tidy. 

 The excitement and maintenance of the chickens in the back playground. 

 Pupils from a wide range of backgrounds and different diversities are all 

welcomed into our school and class environments. 

 School trips throughout the year are always enjoyable and have different 

opportunities throughout the year. 

 Each class has a welcome bag, which new pupils receive when joining our 

school. 

D.G 6JM 

Z.I 5O.F 

L.D 3PS 

A.K 3MOH 

R.W 3EC 

I.H 4VB 

M.J 4DR 

H.G 3PB 

R.T 3GS 

R.B MOH  

M.M 3PS 

 E.B 4PB 

F.L 4SJ  

 

 



 Our school has successfully ran school discos that raised funds for comic 

relief to go towards Turkey disaster. 

 We have signs on each door saying ‘Welcome’ in numerous different 

languages, the pupils discussed how it would be good to learn the 

pronunciation. 

  

Quick fix 

 Class representatives could have badges or lanyards to be proud of and 

show they are part of the bigger picture.  

 Organising the mud kitchen so different year groups have different areas 

or days.  

 Have a class monitor to check the playground for lost bottles or clothing 

after lunch and break time.  

 

Thanks for all the great input, it was much appreciated.  


